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Recall and prohibition of sale and movement of Mdm Ling Bakery Mao Shan Wang 

Snowskin Mooncakes 

 

The Ministry of Health (MOH) and the Singapore Food Agency (SFA) are investigating 

five separate gastroenteritis incidents affecting a total of 23 persons, who were reported to 

have gastroenteritis symptoms after consuming Mdm Ling Bakery Mao Shan Wang Snowskin 

Mooncakes.  

 

2 One person was hospitalised and has since been discharged, while the others either 

sought outpatient treatment, self-medicated, or recovered without treatment.  

 

3 The Mao Shan Wang Snowskin Mooncakes were imported by Mdm Ling Bakery Pte 

Ltd and sold at various retail points in Singapore. SFA has directed the importer to immediately 

stop the sale and movement of the product, and to recall those that have been distributed/sold. 

The recall is ongoing.  

 

4 Consumers who have purchased the implicated product are advised not to consume 

it. Those who have consumed the implicated product and have concerns about their health 

should seek medical advice. Consumers may contact the importer at 

support@mdmlingbakery.com or 8468 0201 for enquiries. 

 

5 Details of the product are as follows. 

 

Implicated product:  

Mao Shan Wang Durian 

Snowskin Mooncake 

(8pcs/560g) 

 

Expiry Date: All dates  

 

Country of origin: Malaysia 
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